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December 7. 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

Earlier this Fall, Bill Pelham, of Doubleagle, approached Champions Golf Club and
informed us that our facility had likely incurred various overcharges by the three major
retail electric providers we have used over the past four years.

Naturally, there was some skepticism as to the amount of refund we might attain and the
considerable effort required just in auditing our bills. However, Bill assumed most of
those duties and took on the burden of ‘fighting” the electricity companies in our behalf.
His audit was fairly routine, with very little intrusion on our daily activities.

In little more than three months, I am happy to report that our facility has received nearly
$21,000 in refunds, with the prospect of more to come. Additionally, Bill will be
stopping any future abuse by our electric providers., Including this refund, if we were to
factor that out over the next decade, the savings would total nearly $80,000.

Bill’s company, Doubleagle, is one of the few in Texas offering this service, and our
broker wasn’t even aware that these kinds of overcharges exist. I highly recommend
Doubleagle, and would recommend that you consider his services if you have the same
concerns about your electricity company. The audit is free, his commission is very
reasonable - but the peace of mind is priceless!

Regards,
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Jessica Manning

13722 Champions Drive Houston, Texas 77069-1399



